
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: 21 December 2018 6:46 PM 
To: 'Dovlet Chotbayev'  
Cc: ; ; Mengli Chotnayeva 
Chotabaeva ; ; 

; ; ; Ella Behlyarova 
 

Subject: ACCC/M/2017/2 (Turkmenistan) - reply by Party concerned to Committee's questions of 5 
September 2018 
 
Dear Mr. Chotbayev, 
 
We refer to your note verbale of 5 October 2018 and enclosed letter, which has been duly 
forwarded to the Compliance Committee. 
 
The Chair of the Compliance Committee has considered the request by Turkmenistan for an 
extension of time to provide its reply, due on 1 December 2018, to the Committee’s questions of 5 
September 2018.  
 
The Chair has instructed me to inform you that he agrees to grant an extension until Friday, 11 
January 2019 for Turkmenistan to provide its replies to the Committee’s questions. He has also 
asked me to inform you that, in order for the Committee to proceed with its review of request 
ACCC/M/2017/2 in a timely and effective manner, it will be important for Turkmenistan’s replies to 
be received on or before that date. 
 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions regarding the above. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona 
 
 

 
 
Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  
Aarhus Convention secretariat  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
 
Email: aarhus.compliance@un.org  
Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 
Tel:  +41 (0) 22 917 42 26  
Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34  
Office: S-429-4  
 
Palais des Nations  
8-14 avenue de la Paix  
CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
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